From: llia.YAZAROV@mfa.bg
Sent: 25 May 2017 18:35

To: sofia@mission.mfa.gov.az
Subject: RE: AZN1134-113717

ABOUT YOUR VERBAL NOTE AZ/N/1136/17

URGENT LAST WARNING!

Please be informed once again that in case of transportation of dangerous goods, forbidden
for transportation by air, according to ICAO Doc 9284 AN/905 & IATA Dangerous Goods
Regulations, by civil aircraft the operator must apply to Bulgarian CCA for “Exemption for
transportation of dangerous goods by air” in conformity with the “Application form for
transportation of forbidden dangerous goods to/from and over the territory of the Republic
of Bulgaria”.

The request must be made 10 working days prior the planned flights!!!

Points of contact with Bulgarian CCA:

Phone: +359 2 937 1002 or +359 2 937 1008

Fax: +359 2 987 2722

e-mail: permissions@caa.bg or rkostov@caa.bg

From: Embassy of the Republic of Azerbaijan to the Republic of Bulgaria [mailto:sofia@mission.mfa.gov.az]
Sent: Wednesday, May 24, 2017 3:32 PM
To: Ilia Yazarov

Subject: AZN1134-113717

Please see attached.
Regards,

Embassy of the Republic of Azerbaijan to the Republic of Bulgaria
6, Charles Darwin Street, 1113 Sofia

Tel: (+359) 2 817 00 70

Fax: (+359) 2 817 00 77

Web: sofia.mfa.gov.az

Follow us:




